Wokingham Town Centre re opens

It is good news that Wokingham Marketplace is now open again. People are
welcome to come to enjoy the restaurants, cafes, street life and shops. It is
good that the roads near the Town Hall are back in use and you can now get to
the shops without detours and pavement restrictions. I look forward to the
arrival of additional retailers to fill the new shops that are nearing
completion on the old Rose Street car park site.

Do you like the new Town centre? I would welcome feedback for the Council on
this matter. Do come and gave a look and see how good the shops, restaurants,
cafes and facilities are.


http://www.government-world.com/wokingham-town-centre-re-opens/

